

August 28, 2012

BV Community Resource Board Po Box 985 Smithers BC, V0J2N0

Re: Wetzin'kwa Community Forest Corporation Letter of Support

Dear Bob Henderson,

The Wetzin'kwa Community Forest Corporation (Wetzin'kwa) is pursuing the expansion of its Community Forest Agreement area and we are seeking letters of support on this initiative.

Our community forest tenure provides two key benefits to residents of the Bulkley Valley; the directing of profit back to the community and the ability to facilitate greater local input into the management of our local forest resources. It is because of these two key benefits to the community that Wetzin'kwa is seeking to expand the area it manages.

As a recipient of one of a Wetzin'kwa's Community Forest Grant you will have been able to see first-hand the advantages of a local community forest and we are asking if you could provide us a letter of support that we could pass to the Minister of Forests.

The Wetzin'kwa Community Forest Corporation thanks you for your support. If you have any questions feel free to call me directly at 250-847-3680 or email me at bill.golding@silvicon.com.

Sincerely

Bill Golding, RPF, RPBio

General Manager

Wetzin'kwa Community Forest Corp.